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GERALD R. FORD 

September 25, 2001 

Dear Bob: 

Thanks so much for your generous financial support of the 
Friends of Ford. I deeply appreciate your thoughtful 
assistance for the programs at the Gerald R. Ford Library 
a~d J\,1":1se"!.lm. I am very proud of the Library and iv1useum 
and I'm most grateful for your help, but most of all - I 
treasure your friendship. 

Warmest, best wishes, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20037 
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